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Comments: I oppose project #65559. Structures built on public land should be for the public. 

 

Allowing commercial entities to build structures on public land for private gain should not be allowed or tolerated.

Guide services already profit enough from public land access.

 

While I am not opposed to the construction of huts, as long as they are outside of Wilderness areas, they must

be build only for public gain.

 

I have no issue with Whatcom County Snowmobile Club's proposal to build a warming hut. This proposal appears

to be from a nonprofit, and would be freely open for public use. 


